
 

LETTERS OF INTEREST  

AND STATEMENTS OF QUALIFICATIONS  

for 

Construction Engineering Inspection( CEI)  

Continuing Services Contract 

RFQ# - 1617-48 

 
Dear Vendor; 

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the Jackson County Board of County 

Commissioners.  Currently, we are requesting Letters of Interest and Statements of 

Qualifications from registered, qualified consultant firms in the State of Florida with 

experience in Construction Engineering Inspection (CEI) Services required in support of 

the County’s Engineering Department.  It is the intent of the County to select and 

negotiate Contracts with up to three (3) firms to perform these services required by the 

Engineering Department for the various county projects. The selected firms shall serve as 

the Jackson County Engineering Design consultants for assigned projects.  Continuing 

contracts shall be limited in duration in duration to a period not to exceed five (5) years 

and a total cumulative contract amount of $1.5 million. 

 

The Contract for CEI Services will be for various road construction, water, water well, 

waste water, sewer collection systems, lift stations and other county projects. The 

projects may include new road construction, paving of existing dirt roads, resurfacing 

paved roads, utility projects, road widening, road shoulder paving, pipe replacement, 

drainage improvements, driveways, signs and striping, storm water, drinking water, 

sewer collection, lift stations buildings and other. This will include FEMA Mitigation 

projects, FDOT grant projects, and other agency grant projects.  

 

 RFQ number:   1617-48 

    

Due Date: October 19, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. 

 Jackson County Purchasing Department 

 2864 Madison Street 

 Marianna, FL 32448   

            

Questions regarding these documents must be directed to Judy Austin at the Jackson County 

Purchasing Department.  Questions must be submitted in writing and may be emailed to 

jaustin@jacksoncountyfl.com.  We appreciate your interest in this request and look forward to 

working with you. 

 

       Board of County Commissioners 

Clayton O. Rooks, III    By:   Eric Hill 
CLERK OF CIRCUIT  COURT                                                                                            BOARD CHAIRMAN 

 

mailto:jaustin@jacksoncountyfl.com

